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Dear Colleagues,

Greetings to all of you.
It is my pleasure to bring out the peer-reviewed journal under Tamil Nadu Orthopedic Association (TNOA). This has been made 

possible with the efforts of our past president Dr Muralidharan and untiring efforts of our editors Dr Thirunarayanan and Dr Saravanan.
Participation in the newly launched journal is of great importance. We need committed members to engage in peer-review processes 

and members must come forward to submit journal articles of practising, evidence-based medicine  and clinical relevance to our society 
to take it to greater heights. 

The TNOA has retained full ownership of editorial and will benefit from the broad marketing experience of Jaypee Brothers Medical 
Publishers, and form a realistic plan for growth, which includes a gradual expansion to six issues in a year. This journal will be of top 
quality if we all cooperate to reach at greater heights.

Looking forward to seeing you all at TNOACON 2020 at Vellore, Tamil Nadu.

With regards,
Dr J Dheenadhayalan

President
TNOA




